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Second Amendment Litigation and Jurisprudence 
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May 14, 2015

Jonathan Baum, Director of Pro Bono Services, will participate in the panel "Standard of Review in 
Second Amendment Litigation" at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, May 14. Jonathan will discuss his 
experience representing gun safety organizations, municipalities and law enforcement groups as 
amici curiae in defending against constitutional challenges to gun safety laws enacted by four states, 
the District of Columbia and three municipalities in the wake of the Newtown tragedy.
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